
                           LAKE TOWNSHIP       

  
                                 339 Strausser Road, Stoneboro, Pa 16153  Ph: (724) 376-7216  

                                                                                                                                                                                   

Supervisors: Chairman  - Fred Elder 

Vice Chairman - Harry Fairlamb 

Roadmaster  - Jon Gander                            

Sept 09, 2019 

 

The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, September 09, 2019 at the Lake 

Township Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Jon Gander, Fred Elder, Harry Fairlamb and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell. 

*Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00p.m.  Minutes to the August regular meeting where 

read and approved by a motion from Gander, 2nd by Fairlamb. 

 

Guests: None 

 

Resolution #20193B was approved for the Casper Sewage Module  

The DEP application will be resent following corrections made by the Casper Engineer, Fred 

Brandt.   Pat Kelley and Secretary Deanna Yarnell have both worked with Mr. Fred Brant to 

make sure the application he has prepared is complete.  

 

The Storm Water Management Plan for Kent Penland has been approved pending the signed 

agreement between the Township and Mr. Penland.  Mr. Elder and Mr. Penland will go to a 

notary to witness this agreement approved by Lake Township SWM Engineer Dan Gontz.  The 

Township Supervisors are very pleased that Mr. Penland was able to locate an engineer firm that 

was able to do the work timely, affordably and one that the Township Engineer was confident in 

the plan set forth.   

 

The Mercer County Council of Governments approved bid items for 2020 was presented to the 

Supervisors.  The Supervisors will keep a close watch on the outcome of the prices to see if 

participating in this program in 2021 would be beneficial to the Township. 

 

Bills were approved and paid    

 

Correspondence - see file 

 

• The Supervisors discussed remaining road work for the year.  As well as the current CDL 

driver list, Jonathan Schiestle informed Mr. Elder that he has his CDL.  Mr. Gander asked if 



the Township still participates in the PSATS CDL drug test program.  Mrs. Yarnell said that 

they do and that a new online site has been set up for test notifications to the Township.  

This site will give quicker access to test results and make it easier to set up tests.  No one so 

far this quarter has been selected for a test to date.   

 

Treasurer Report: 

• General Fund  $  21,572.99 

• General Savings $       0.00 

• State Checking $  48,914.79 

• State Savings  $        0.00 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:40p.m. 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


